Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
Carpe Diem Community Solutions, Inc.
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) announces a hearing to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Thursday, February 19, 2015, 6:30 p.m. ( 7:30 p.m., EST; formal presentation, 7:00 p.m., EST, followed by public comment period
PLACE: Wakulla One Stop Community Center, Crawfordville Room, 318 Shadeville Road, Crawfordville
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: A public hearing concerning the Conceptual Design and Environmental Reevaluation Study on State Road (S.R.) 61/S.R. 369 (U.S. 319), Crawfordville Highway, Reevaluation from S.R. 30 (U.S. 98) to the Leon County Line, Wakulla County.
This public hearing is being held to give interested persons an opportunity to express their views concerning the location, conceptual design, and the social, economic, and environmental effects of the proposed project. Please note that this hearing will primarily address conceptual design and improvements to Crawfordville Highway between East Ivan Road and the Leon County line (Design Segments FPIDs 220495-7-32-01 and 220495-8-32-01). The Design Segments are currently funded for design and right-of-way acquisition. Proposed improvements include the widening of Crawfordville Highway from two to four lanes, installing drainage and storm water treatment ponds, and the design and construction of medians and median openings within the projects’ limits. The proposed improvements will impact the Edward Ball Wakulla Springs State Park property. Maps, drawings, and other information will be on display. Representatives from FDOT will be available to explain proposed improvements, answer questions, and receive comments.
Draft study documents and other information depicting the proposed improvements will be available for public review at the hearing and from January 29 through March 6 at two locations:
Wakulla County Library, 4330 Crawfordville Highway, Crawfordville, FL, (850)926-7415: Tuesday, 9:00 a.m. – 8:00 p.m.; Wednesday, 9:00 a.m. – 6:00 p.m.; Thursday, 9:00 a.m. – 8:00 p.m.; Friday, 9:00 a.m. – 6:00 p.m.; Saturday, 9:00 a.m. – 1:00 p.m.; Sunday/Monday, closed.
Wakulla County Administration Building, 3093 Crawfordville Highway, Crawfordville, FL, (850)926-0919: Monday – Friday, 8:00 a.m. – 5:00 p.m.; Saturday/Sunday, closed.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: April Williams, P.E., FDOT Project Manager, toll-free: 1(888)638-0250, ext. 1625 or via email: april.williams@dot.state.fl.us.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: April Williams, P.E., FDOT Project Manager, toll-free: 1(888)638-0250, ext. 1625 or via email: april.williams@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Ian Satter, District Three Public Information Director, toll-free: 1(888)638-0250, ext. 1205 or via email: ian.satter@dot.state.fl.us.
